
Before the 

STATE OF IOWA 

DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE - UTILITIES BOARD 

 

 

IN RE: 

 

PRODIGY SOLUTIONS, INC. 

 

 

 

 

DOCKET NO. TF-2019-0032 

 

 

 

 

REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF TIME TO FILE RESPONSE TO ORDER REQUIRING 

FILING OF REVISED TARIFF 

 On December 11, 2020, the Utilities Board (Board) issued an Order Requiring Revisions 

to Revised Tariff that directed Prodigy Solutions, Inc. (Prodigy), to file its revisions to its revised 

tariff within 30 days.  The revisions were to be made on or before January 11, 2021. 

 Since April 1, 2019, Prodigy has filed three revised tariffs pursuant to Board Orders in 

Docket No. TF-2019-0032.   

 Given the amount of time and expense already put into filing an approved tariff, Prodigy 

requests that the Board allow Prodigy sixty (60) days to prepare and/or gather the desired 

information.  This will ensure that Prodigy has adequate time to respond to the Board’s questions 

and make necessary amendments to its AOS tariff.  

 Prodigy sincerely thanks the Board for its consideration of the foregoing request for an 

extension of time to file. 

 

 Respectfully submitted this 12th day of January, 2021. 

 

By:  /s/Sharon R. Warren, Consultant  
 Inteserra Consulting Group, Inc. 
 151 Southhall Lane, Suite 450 
 Maitland, FL 32751 
 Telephone:  (407) 740-3005 
 Facsimile:  (407) 740-0613 
 Email:  swarren@intserra.com 
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